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Ref : FEIAP/2018/9/11 
Date : 13 September 2018 
 
Ms. Audrey Azoulay 
Director General, UNESCO 
7 Fontenoy Place 
Paris, France 
 

Dear Ms. Azoulay, 
 

FEIAP’S SUPPORT FOR DECLARATION OF WORLD ENGINEERING DAY FOR CLIMATE 
CHANGE ACTION AND SUSTAINABILITY 

 
On behalf of the Member Economy of The Federation of Engineering Institution of Asia and 
the Pacific, FEIAP, I am writing to declare our strong support of our organisation for the 
proposal to declare 4th March of each year as World Engineering Day for Climate 
Change Action and Sustainability. 
 
For your information, FEIAP is  a non profit organisation with a vision to be the premier 
professional organisation for Asia and the Pacific. FEIAP promotes sound engineering 
practice and support the socio-economic development objectives of the countries in Asia 
and the Pacific and beyond including  economies in Africa and Europe. FEIAP also aims to 
facilitate the exchange of information and ideas related to engineering amongst the 
member organizations within the Asia, the Pacific and beyond as well as to promote an 
advance the science of the profession of engineering in any or all its branches of 
engineering and disciplines. The core value would be to have a network to promote the 
concept and application of sustainable development in engineering practices.  
 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                

 

If  the proposal is accepted, FEIAP  will endeavour to celebrate World Engineering Day with 
its member economy participating in a wide range of activities that will promote the role of 
engineering for climate change action and to proceed to ensure its sustainability. 

 

We hope that this World Engineering Day could be approved and celebrated world- wide. 

 

Best Regards 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr Li, Chien Chung                                                                                    
FEIAP President                                                                                           


